
 

March 4, 2022 

Dear Alta Murrieta Community, 

I will be transitioning to a new leadership role at the end of this school year. Beginning July 1, I 
will be moving to the district office into the position of Elementary Education Coordinator.  

This is a bittersweet announcement for me. While I am excited about this new opportunity to 
serve students, teachers, and administrators at all 11 elementary schools, I am saddened to be 
leaving the place I have professionally called home since 2013.  

From the moment I stepped foot on to our campus nine years ago, I knew this was a special 
place. Alta is a family, and I have been blessed to be a part of this family. Having the opportunity 
to serve the incredible students, staff, and families for nearly a decade has been one of the 
greatest privileges of my life. Thank you for welcoming me, supporting me, and helping make 
Alta a place where students want to be, teachers want to teach, and parents want to send their 
kids. Alta truly does rock! 

I am also happy to announce more great news! Our very own Assistant Principal, Mrs. Caldwell 
will be the next Principal of Alta for the 2022/2023 school year! She has brilliantly served the 
Alta community for the past six years. She has built solid relationships with students, staff, and 
families along the way. I am excited to pass the baton to her so she can continue leading our 
team as we continue traveling down the path of excellence. 

Thank you once again for all of your tremendous support and encouragement over the years. I 
look forward to seeing you around campus over the next three months as we finish out the 
school year strong. #AltaRocks 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Brent Coley 
Principal 


